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‘Safe Routes to School (SRTS)

OVERVIEW

- School prepared SRTS Plan in 2015/2016
- Grant Application and Timing
- Proposed Possible CIP Improvements

- Costs



SRTS Grant Process

Deadline for Grant application April 13, 2020.
Federal Grant administered through the Met Council.

Next grants available federal fiscal year 2024 (starts
October 2023).

WSB proposal to prepare grant is $7877.

Engineering costs and grant application costs not
eligible for reimbursement through grant
(Construction costs only).

Very competitive process for SRTS funding.



Grant Proposed Improvements

Sidewalk/Trail along Warner Avenue south of School to Bevins Lane on
west side

- Currently only recommended to Puma Lane in SRTS plan but
extension to Bevins Lane is recommended by City Council

Sidewalk along south side of 72"d Street from Glenmar Avenue to
Warner Avenue

Crosswalk improvements at Warwick Lane and Warner Ave (crosswalk
and RRFB)

Crosswalk Improvements at South School entrance and Warner Ave
(crosswalk and RRFB)



Proposed Improvements Costs

« Estimated construction costs $350,000-$400,000
« Engineering Costs about 30% with federal projects ($105,000-$120,000)
- These costs not grant eligible

- City and/or School District to participate in non-eligible costs
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